
 

 
 

        
 

  
 
 

            
               
                 

              
    

 
        

              
              

 
              

             
             

  
           

              
 

             
              

             
 

 
           

        
 

          
             

 
         
         
           

 
                 

            
 

 

Are you interested in becoming a member of the Trivium FFA? 
NOW IS THE TIME TO REGISTER FOR AGRISCIENCE CLASS! 

This year will mark the beginning of the fourth year of Agricultural Education and an exceptional FFA 
program here at Trivium Preparatory Academy. All students are invited to consider joining our 
chapter! Our membership is growing and we will offer three sections of Agriscience class during the 
zero-hour class period each morning. All members of the Trivium FFA must be enrolled in an 
agriscience class. 

The FFA is a national youth leadership organization which shapes youth members through premier 
leadership opportunities with a focus on personal growth and career success. Members contribute to 
their school and community, discover their talents, and develop skills in an applied, hands-on setting. 

The Trivium FFA membership is a representation of a variety of students with different backgrounds 
and interests. Members are able to explore everything from plant science and biotechnology to 
marketing and conservation. FFA members understand the scope and role of agriculture in our 
society.  They examine the impact of technology and scientific processes, they understand the 
importance of sustainability, and consider the issues related to animal management and production. 
Our members are also developing public speaking skills and standards of professionalism. 

Students who join our Trivium FFA Chapter are uniting with a winning team! Our members have 
worked hard and experienced great success in Career Development Events at the district and state 
level; and we have six members that will be national finalists at the National FFA Convention in 
Indianapolis, Indiana this fall. 

If a student is interested in joining the Trivium FFA, registration fees, which cover lab fee and National 
FFA membership dues, can be submitted via payment portal that is found on the Trivium Prep website. 

Classes for all FFA members will begin on August 12th .  Agriscience classes meet during the zero-
hour class period, from 7:10am – 7:55am. We meet every morning, including half days. 

Agriscience I (Freshman) = Ms. Ellis in Room 433
Agriscience II (Sophomores) = Ms. Briggs in Room 435
Agriscience III/IV (Juniors & Seniors) = Mrs. Zimmerman in Room 434 

Thank you for your interest in our FFA chapter! I look forward to seeing all of our members in the 
coming weeks. If you have any questions, please reach out to Mrs. Zimmerman: 
tzimmerman@triviumprep.org. 
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